From: DA Admin Mailbox

To:
Subject: FW: Submission - DA2023/1128 - 27 Redman Road Dee Why
Date: Tuesday, 19 September 2023 3:42:38 PM

From: tanya catelli_

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 9:50 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>

ce: ey Grayson [

Subject: Re: Submission Acknowledgement Letter

Can you please add this to my DA submission and note the name on my submission is Tanya
Grayson, not Tanya Catelli.

| would also like to add my suggestions for the block of land at 27 Redman Road, Dee Why.

Council purchase the land from the owner of 27 Redman Road and turn it into a nature reserve for
the wildlife and community. There are not many parks around this side of Pittwater Road.

If it is to be approved for development only approved for a single story dwelling, one house only as
what was originally there.

Please send confirmation that you have received this email and attached it to my submission.
Regards

Tanya Grayson





